Dear parents and carers,

I am writing to inform you that with immediate effect, our school will become a **lentil free** school. We are already a nut free school and this will continue to be the case. This change is in response to a pupil at our school with a serious nut and lentil allergy and we are making adjustments to ensure that both she, and other children in school with allergies are kept safe. Lentils carry a high risk of anaphylaxis for the child so, as well as the removal of items on the HC3S lunch menu, we ask that you do not send your child into school with lentils or foods containing lentils such as lentil crisps.

We thank you for your support in this matter,

Sian Hosmer, Headteacher, Crofton Hammond Infant School, 01329 663733